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24 September 2019

Chairman Kurt K. Larsen steps down
Company Announcement No. 790

Today, Kurt K. Larsen has informed the Board of Directors that he wishes to resign as Chairman and Member of
the Board of Directors of DSV A/S, effective as of today.

Kurt K. Larsen has been a part of DSV since 1989 and a pivotal figure in the development of the history of DSV.

Thomas Plenborg, Deputy Chairman of the Board: "On behalf of the Board and the company, | wish to thank Kurt
K. Larsen for his exceptional contribution to DSV. Throughout 30 years, Kurt K. Larsen has faithfully worked to
deliver outstanding results, and he has played a major part in the company’s continued success. We wish Kurt an
enjoyable and well-deserved retirement with his family.”

At an extraordinary meeting later today, the Board of Directors will elect a new chairman.
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Yours sincerely,
DSV Panalpina A/S

DSV Panalpina A/S, Hovedgaden 630, 2640 Hedehusene, Denmark, tel. +45 43 20 30 40, CVR No. 58233528, www.dsv.com.
DSV Panalpina Group

We provide and manage supply chain solutions for thousands of companies every day — from the small family run business to the large global corporation.
Our reach is global, yet our presence is local and close to our customers. 60,000 employees in more than 90 countries work passionately to deliver great
customer experiences and high-quality services. Read more at www.dsv.com
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